
The Netter Center UACS Regional Training Center and 
Binghamton University Community Schools Present:

University-Assisted Full-Service Community Schools 
Winter Event Series

 

In the second edition of this 2-part series about the Full-Service
Community Schools grant program, participants will hear from U.S.

Department of Education representatives about the expected
changes to the FSCS grant program, expansion of funding, and
possibilities for UACS initiatives in the upcoming grant cycle. 

 

Please see the details and registration link below: 

Please reach out to Naorah Rimkunas with any questions or to access
the January session recording, featuring a panel discussion with

current grantees.

Click to Register

Mr. Elson Nash, Director of School Choice and Improvement Programs,
Office of Elementary and Secondary Education, United States Department of
Education
Mr. Abel McDaniels, Special Assistant in the Office of Elementary and
Secondary Education, United States Department of Education

Part 2: Discussion with the U.S. Department of Education
February 18, 2022  > 10:00 - 11:30am

mailto:rimkunas@binghamton.edu
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZElduCgpj4iEtNKVZzJ8qkkoTQZp8z1hVGH

